From: Tanja Di Leta
Sent: 18 February 2019 15:50
To: Lawlor, Josh
Subject: Objection to planning application 2018/6267/P

Dear Mr Lawlor,

I would like to put an objection forward about application 2018/6267/P.

The open terrace on the first floor and the walkway to adjacent building back the enclosed
courtyard, to the residential area.

The refurbishment of Aviation House has started in September 2018 and still ongoing, and as
far T understand it they do not have planning permission to carry out such jobs.

I have been in contact wit Rita Darbar the Environmental Officer since beginning of
November 2018 case ref:SR 247896 she has managed to have the new heating and
ventilation plant (also installed without prior planning consent) switched off in the evening
and weekends, but since than they are still working on it and no sound proofing yet.

I want to ask you to have a closer look at the impact of the noise, the proposed walkway and
terrace is going to have on the residents, as a disable person i spend quite sometime in my flat
and find the noise level has increased exponentially in the past few years all coming from
construction work and careless attention to the rules of good neighbourliness.

I have tried to talk to the manager of WeWork three times but to no avail, as you well know
the management has decide to open the place in spite of the refurbishment not being finished
so there are constant noise coming from the construction works, even on weekends, and the
noise from the day to day maintenance.

Tanja Di Leta
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